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March 9, 2021

Kamran Ata

Structural Standards Engineer
GNWT Department of Infrastructure
Tatsaotjne Building — 2nd Floor
P.O. Box 1320

5015 - 49th Street

Yellowknife NT X1A 2L9

Dear Mr. Ata:

Re: N5L1-1843 — Government of Northwest Territories, Department of Infrastructure
(GNWT INF), Gunghi Creek Culvert Replacement Project — 2020 Annual Report

The Inuvialuit Water Board (IWB) acknowledges receipt of the 2020 Annual Report submitted by
Allen Services & Contracting Ltd and Wood Environment & Infrastructure Solutions on behalf of
the GNWT INF. This submission satisfies the requirement of Water Licence N5L1-1843 Part B,
Item 1. The submitted document, including all related IWB correspondence, will be placed on the
IWB Public Register.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact me at 867-678-8610 or
adhikarib@inuvwb.ca or Mardy Semmler, Executive Director, at 867-678-8609 or
semmlerm@inuvwb.ca

Sincerely,

Bijaya Adhikari, PhD
Science and Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Lloyd Gruben, Water Resource Officer — ENR, Inuvik
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